
Happy Valley Math Lab 
 

Is your student struggling in math? Do you feel they might need 

some extra help brushing up on math concepts to help prepare for 

AZMerit testing.  

Beginning in January, Happy Valley School is offering the Happy 

Valley Math Lab to all students in grades 5-8. During the 1-hour 

sessions, students will review appropriate, grade-level material to help 

them prepare for AZ Merit, to help solidify concepts within their regular 

course work and to provide homework help, if needed. Mr. Hoover, 

(Happy Valley 6-8 Math Instructor) will be conducting these sessions 

The cost of this Math Lab is $60 per 8-week session. The sessions 

will be every Wednesday OR Friday for 8 weeks. The 8-week session will 

begin January 15, 2020. Homework will not be assigned during the 

Math Lab. This is a controlled environment in which your student can 

get extra help in Math and begin to prepare for AZMerit testing. (A 

minimum of 10 students per day will be needed with a maximum of 20 

students per class). Please make checks payable to Mr. Hoover.  

 

Wednesday 8-week session ($60) 

 

Friday 8-week session ($60)  

 

Both Wednesday & Friday 8-week sessions ($120)  


